
High Commission of India,
Nairobi

The High Commission of India in Nairobi is pleased to inform you that the Bharat
Heavy Electricals Limited (BHEL), Solar Business Division, Bengaluru has invited tenders
from reputed companies for supply of following materials:-

Sl. No. Material Ref No Due Date Details can be 
downloaded at

1. Supply of Alumina 96 at BHEL
SBD Bangalore

12303372 01.03.2023 www.bhel.com 

The High Commission of India, Nairobi invites reputable organizations in Kenya to
take part in these tenders. The tender details can be downloaded via the following link;
https://bhel.com/tenders 

(Nairobi, 20-02-2022)
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